
Slough Borough Council 

Section 21 of the Town Police Clauses Act 1847 (TPCA 1847) 

 

Slough Borough Council Temporary Closure of Road for the King Charles III Coronation Street 

Party (Sutton Avenue) 2023 (Order 17 of 2023) 

1. Slough Borough Council (the Council) gives notice that it has made an Order under section 21 of 
the TPCA 1847 and any other enabling powers over Sutton Avenue, Slough SL3, from its junction with 

Middlegreen Road, Slough SL3  to its junction with Turner Road, Slough, SL3.  

2. The Order is made to prevent obstruction of the highway, regulate traffic and maintain public safety 
during the period in which the procession is being held, in the said roads in which persons are 
gathering and following the route.  

3. The Order shall come into operation at 10:00 on Sunday 7th May 2023 and shall remain in force until 

18:00 on Sunday 7th May 2023.  

4. While the Order is in operation, all traffic including bicycle (but not including pedestrian) movement 
along the highway specified in paragraph 1 will be temporarily restricted (except for emergency 
access). 

5. All restrictions will be signed and staffed and will remain in force only for as long as is necessary. 

6. There will be no formal diversion route signed for the duration of the Order as the disruption will be 
minimal. 

7. Nothing in the Order will apply to: 

• Anything done with the permission of or at the direction of a police officer. 

• Any vehicle being used for police, fire brigade or ambulance purposes or for the purposes of a 
statutory undertaker in an emergency, such as the loss of supplies of gas, electricity or water 
to premises in the area, which requires vehicles to be brought onto a section of highway to 
which the Order applies. 

8. The promoter of the event is Richard Shircore, by phone 07943404388   

9. A copy of the Order can be viewed on the Council's website at: https://www.slough.gov.uk/ttro 

10. For further information about the proposed restrictions or the event, please contact the Transport 
Department at Slough Borough Council, Observatory House, 25 Windsor Rd, Slough, SL1 2EL 

Dated 28th April 2023. 
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